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Global Economic Prospects, June 2020 World Bank Group 2020-07-07 The COVID-19
pandemic has, with alarming speed, dealt a heavy blow to an already-weak global
economy, which is expected to slide into its deepest recession since the second
world war, despite unprecedented policy support. The global recession would be
deeper if countries take longer to bring the pandemic under control, if
financial stress triggers defaults, or if there are protracted effects on
households and firms. Economic disruptions are likely to be more severe and
protracted in emerging market and developing economies with larger domestic
outbreaks and weaker medical care systems; greater exposure to international
spillovers through trade, tourism, and commodity and financial markets; weaker
macroeconomic frameworks; and more pervasive informality and poverty. Beyond
the current steep economic contraction, the pandemic is likely to leave lasting
scars on the global economy by undermining consumer and investor confidence,
human capital, and global value chains. Being mostly a reflection of the recent
plunge in global energy demand, low oil prices are unlikely to provide much of
a boost to global growth in the near term. While policymakers' immediate
priorities are to address the health crisis and moderate the short-term
economic losses, the likely long-term consequences of the pandemic highlight
the need to forcefully undertake comprehensive reform programs to improve the
fundamental drivers of economic growth, once the crisis abates. Global Economic
Prospects is a World Bank Group Flagship Report that examines global economic
developments and prospects, with a special focus on emerging market and
developing economies, on a semiannual basis (in January and June). The January
edition includes in-depth analyses of topical policy challenges faced by these
economies, while the June edition contains shorter analytical pieces.
Readers' Guide to Periodical Literature 1922
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2022 Department of Economic and Social
Affairs 2022-01-13 This is the United Nations definitive report on the state of
the world economy, providing global and regional economic outlook for 2022 and
2023. The World Economic Situation and Prospects 2022 will examine the recovery
of the global economy from the COVID-19 pandemic. In addition to presenting the
latest UN growth forecasts, the report will provide a comprehensive assessment
of economic developments, risk factors, and policy challenges. This year’s
thematic chapter will discuss the macroeconomic and distributional consequences
of monetary policy, with particular focus on unconventional measures such as
quantitative easing (QE).
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An Introduction to International Economics Kenneth A. Reinert 2011-12-26 This
book is designed for a one-semester or two-semester course in international
economics, primarily targeting non-economics majors and programs in business,
international relations, public policy, and development studies. It has been
written to make international economics accessible to wide student and
professional audiences. The book assumes a minimal background in microeconomics
and mathematics and goes beyond the usual trade-finance dichotomy to give equal
treatment to four "windows" on the world economy: international trade,
international production, international finance, and international development.
It takes a practitioner point of view rather than a standard academic view,
introducing the student to the material they need to become effective analysts
in international economic policy. The Web site for the text may be found at
http://iie.gmu.edu.
International Economics Thomas A. Pugel 2020
Proceeding of the International Science and Technology Conference "FarEastСon
2019" Denis B. Solovev 2020-04-13 This book presents the proceedings of the
International Science and Technology Conference “FarEastCon 2019,” which took
place on October 1–4, 2019, in Vladivostok, Russian Federation. The conference
provided a platform for gathering expert opinions on projects and initiatives
aimed at the implementation of far-sighted scientific research and development,
and allowed current theoretical and practical advances to be shared with the
broader research community. Featuring selected papers from the conference, this
book will be of interest to experts in various fields whose work involves
developing innovative solutions and increasing the efficiency of economic
activities.
The Students' Guide to Graduate Studies in the UK 1992
Market Integration, Regionalism and the Global Economy Centre for Economic
Policy Research (Great Britain) 1999-08-26 Demonstrates how new techniques of
economic analysis can be used to study the process of regional integration.
The Little Book of Economics Greg Ip 2013-01-14 An accessible, thoroughly
engaging look at how the economy really works and its role in your everyday
life Not surprisingly, regular people suddenly are paying a lot closer
attention to the economy than ever before. But economics, with its weird
technical jargon and knotty concepts and formulas can be a very difficult
subject to get to grips with on your own. Enter Greg Ip and his Little Book of
Economics. Like a patient, good-natured tutor, Greg, one of today's most
respected economics journalists, walks you through everything you need to know
about how the economy works. Short on technical jargon and long on clear,
concise, plain-English explanations of important terms, concepts, events,
historical figures and major players, this revised and updated edition of
Greg's bestselling guide clues you in on what's really going on, what it means
to you and what we should be demanding our policymakers do about the economy
going forward. From inflation to the Federal Reserve, taxes to the budget
deficit, you get indispensible insights into everything that really matters
about economics and its impact on everyday life Special sections featuring
additional resources of every subject discussed and where to find additional
information to help you learn more about an issue and keep track of ongoing
developments Offers priceless insights into the roots of America's economic
crisis and its aftermath, especially the role played by excessive greed and
risk-taking, and what can be done to avoid another economic cataclysm Digs into
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globalization, the roots of the Euro crisis, the sources of China's spectacular
growth, and why the gap between the economy's winners and losers keeps widening
Facing Up to Low Productivity Growth Adam S. Posen 2019-02-01 Labor
productivity growth in the United States and other advanced countries has
slowed dramatically since the mid-2000s, a major factor in their economic
stagnation and political turmoil. Economists have been debating the causes of
the slowdown and possible remedies for some years. Unaddressed in this
discussion is what happens if the slowdown is not reversed. In this volume, a
dozen renowned scholars analyze the impact of sustained lower productivity
growth on public finances, social protection, trade, capital flows, wages,
inequality, and, ultimately, politics in the advanced industrial world. They
conclude that slow productivity growth could lead to unpredictable and possibly
dangerous new problems, aggravating inequality and increasing concentration of
market power. Facing Up to Low Productivity Growth also proposes ways that
countries can cope with these consequences.
International Economic Law Colin Picker 2008-04-08 'Bretton Woods' has become
shorthand for the post-war international financial and economic framework.
Mindful of the historic 1944 conference and its legacy for the discipline of
international economic law, the American Society of International Law's
International Economic Law Group (IELG) chose Bretton Woods as the venue for a
landmark scholarly meeting. In November of 2006, a diverse group of academics
and practitioners gathered to reflect on the past, present and future of
international economic law. They sought to survey and advance three particular
areas of endeavour: research and scholarship, teaching, and practice/service.
This book represents an edited collection of some of the exceptional papers
presented at the conference including contributions from Andreas Lowenfeld,
Joel Trachtman, Amelia Porges and Andrew Lang. The volume is organised into
three parts, each covering one of the three pillars in the discipline of
international economic law: research and scholarship; teaching; and
practice/service. It begins with an assessment of the state and future of
research in the field, including chapters on questions such as: what is
international economic law? Is it a branch of international law or of economic
law? How do fields outside of law, such as economics and international
relations, relate to international economic law? How do research methodologies
influence policy outcomes? The second part examines the state and future of
teaching in the subject. Chapters cover topics such as: how and where is
international economic law taught? Is the training provided in the law schools
suitable for future academics, government officials, or practitioners? How
might regional shortcomings in academic resources be addressed? The final part
of the book focuses on the state and future of international economic law
practice in the Bretton Woods era, including institutional reform. The
contributors consider issues such as: what is the nature of international
economic law practice? What are the needs of practitioners in government,
private practice, international and non-governmental organisations? Finally,
how have the Bretton Woods institutions adapted to these and other challengesand how might they better respond in the future? International Economic Law:
The State and Future of the Discipline will be of interest to lawyers,
economists and other professionals throughout the world-whether in the private,
public, academic or non-governmental sectors-seeking both fresh insights and
expert assessments in this expanding field. Indeed, the book itself promises to
play a role in the next phase of the development of international economic law.
Advances in Mathematical Economics Volume 13 Shigeo Kusuoka 2010-04-04 Advances
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in Mathematical Economics is a publication of the Research Center for
Mathematical Economics, which was founded in 1997 as an international
scientific association that aims to promote research activities in mathematical
economics. Our publication was launched to realize our long-term goal of
bringing together those mathematicians who are seriously interested in
obtaining new challenging stimuli from economic theories and those economists
who are seeking effective mathematical tools for their research. The scope of
Advances in Mathematical Economics includes, but is not limited to, the
following fields: - economic theories in various fields based on rigorous
mathematical reasoning; - mathematical methods (e.g., analysis, algebra,
geometry, probability) motivated by economic theories; - mathematical results
of potential relevance to economic theory; - historical study of mathematical
economics. Authors are asked to develop their original results as fully as
possible and also to give a clear-cut expository overview of the problem under
discussion. Consequently, we will also invite articles which might be
considered too long for publication in journals.
The State Strikes Back Nicholas R. Lardy 2019-01-01 China's extraordinarily
rapid economic growth since 1978, driven by market-oriented reforms, has set
world records and continued unabated, despite predictions of an inevitable
slowdown. In The State Strikes Back: The End of Economic Reform in China?,
renowned China scholar Nicholas R. Lardy argues that China's future growth
prospects could be equally bright but are shadowed by the specter of resurgent
state dominance, which has begun to diminish the vital role of the market and
private firms in China's economy. Lardy's book arrives in timely fashion as a
sequel to his pathbreaking Markets over Mao: The Rise of Private Business in
China, published by PIIE in 2014. This book mobilizes new data to trace how
President Xi Jinping has consistently championed state-owned or controlled
enterprises, encouraging local political leaders and financial institutions to
prop up ailing, underperforming companies that are a drag on China's potential.
As with his previous book, Lardy's perspective departs from conventional
wisdom, especially in its contention that China could achieve a high growth
rate for the next two decades—if it reverses course and returns to the path of
market-oriented reforms.
Failure to Adjust Edward Alden 2017-09-15 *Updated edition with a new foreword
on the Trump administration's trade policy* The vast benefits promised by the
supporters of globalization, and by their own government, have never
materialized for many Americans. In Failure to Adjust Edward Alden provides a
compelling history of the last four decades of US economic and trade policies
that have left too many Americans unable to adapt to or compete in the current
global marketplace. He tells the story of what went wrong and how to correct
the course. Originally published on the eve of the 2016 presidential election,
Alden’s book captured the zeitgeist that would propel Donald J. Trump to the
presidency. In a new introduction to the paperback edition, Alden addresses the
economic challenges now facing the Trump administration, and warns that
economic disruption will continue to be among the most pressing issues facing
the United States. If the failure to adjust continues, Alden predicts, the
political disruptions of the future will be larger still.
Growth Poles of the Global Economy: Emergence, Changes and Future Perspectives
Elena G. Popkova 2019-08-03 The book presents the best contributions from the
international scientific conference “Growth Poles of the Global Economy:
Emergence, Changes and Future,” which was organized by the Institute of
Scientific Communications (Volgograd, Russia) together with the universities of
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Kyrgyzstan and various other cities in Russia. The 143 papers selected, focus
on spatial and sectorial structures of the modern global economy according to
the theory of growth poles. It is intended for representatives of the academic
community: university and college staff developing study guides on sociohumanitarian disciplines in connection with the theory of growth poles,
researchers, and undergraduates, masters, and postgraduates who are interested
in the recent inventions and developments in the field. It is also a valuable
resource for expert practitioners managing entrepreneurial structures in the
existing and prospective growth poles of the global economy as well as those at
international institutes that regulate growth poles. The first part of the book
investigates the factors and conditions affecting the emergence of the growth
poles of the modern global economy. The second part then discusses
transformation processes in the traditional growth poles of the global economy
under the influence of the technological progress. The third part examines how
social factors affect the formation of new growth poles of the modern global
economy. Lastly, the fourth part offers perspectives on the future growth of
the global economy on the basis of the digital economy and Industry 4.0.
Economic Foundations of International Law Eric A. Posner 2013-01-01 Exchange of
goods and ideas among nations, cross-border pollution, global warming, and
international crime pose formidable questions for international law. Two
respected scholars provide an intellectual framework for assessing these
problems from a rational choice perspective and describe conditions under which
international law succeeds or fails.
Global Economic History: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2011-09-15
Together these countries pioneered new technologies that have made them ever
richer.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Economics Coursebook with CD-ROM Colin
Bamford 2014-11-13 This Third edition for Cambridge International AS and A
Level Economics syllabus (9708) is thoroughly updated for first examination
from 2016. Written by experienced authors in an engaging and accessible style,
this Coursebook provides comprehensive coverage of the syllabus and rigorous
and relevant content for AS and A Level Economics students. Included in this
book is a free student CD-ROM containing revision aids, further questions and
activities. A Teacher's CD-ROM is also available.
Integrated Uncertainty in Knowledge Modelling and Decision Making Van-Nam Huynh
2018-03-09 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 6th
International Symposium on Integrated Uncertainty in Knowledge Modelling and
Decision Making, IUKM 2018, held in Hanoi, Vietnam, in March 2018.The 39
revised full papers presented in this book were carefully reviewed and selected
from 76 initial submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on
uncertainty management and decision support; clustering and classification;
machine learning applications; statistical methods; and econometric
applications.
Global Economic Prospects, June 2021 World Bank 2021-08-03 The world economy is
experiencing a very strong but uneven recovery, with many emerging market and
developing economies facing obstacles to vaccination. The global outlook
remains uncertain, with major risks around the path of the pandemic and the
possibility of financial stress amid large debt loads. Policy makers face a
difficult balancing act as they seek to nurture the recovery while safeguarding
price stability and fiscal sustainability. A comprehensive set of policies will
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be required to promote a strong recovery that mitigates inequality and enhances
environmental sustainability, ultimately putting economies on a path of green,
resilient, and inclusive development. Prominent among the necessary policies
are efforts to lower trade costs so that trade can once again become a robust
engine of growth. This year marks the 30th anniversary of the Global Economic
Prospects. The Global Economic Prospects is a World Bank Group Flagship Report
that examines global economic developments and prospects, with a special focus
on emerging market and developing economies, on a semiannual basis (in January
and June). Each edition includes analytical pieces on topical policy challenges
faced by these economies.
Global Economic Issues and Policies Joseph P. Daniels 2012-03-29 This
introduction to all aspects of international economics, business and finance is
the clearest guide available to the economics of the world we live in. Written
in a highly engaging style, packed full of up to the minute, real world case
studies and pitched at introductory level, the book does an expert job of
drawing students in and will leave them equipped with a comprehensive toolkit
and methods and essential facts. .
The Global Economy in the 90s Bill Orr 1992 "Bill Orr has produced a handy
compendium of statistics, with cogent explanations, on the world economy in the
1990s. National incomes, output, trade, asset markets, debt, foreign aid and
population are presented by nation, region and level of development. As a tool,
it belongs in the office, study, or newsroom next to the dictionary, and the
atlas." —Charles P. Kindleberger, Professor of Economics, Emeritus
Massachusetts Institute of Technology The Global Economy in the 90s provides a
broad statistical guide for all of us in an era of increasing international
interdependence: a much-needed contribution. —Alfred J. Malabre, Jr., author of
Within Our Means "Talk about timely! Like a light in the dark swamp of geopolitical-governmental charts, graphs, and tables. [Orr] is there standing over
your shoulder, showing you how he interprets each and every graph, and before
you know it, you've got your calculator out, and you start to see things that
you never saw before. It's addictive. No boring textbook, this book is a
masterfully navigated experience through a very confusing jungle. Orr has taken
the statistics from dozens of sources and recast them into graphs that are so
easy to read. Try it yourself, open the book anywhere. This is a real gem."
&#Richard Barnaby, C.P.A., C.D.P.President, Business Support Services,
Inc.Software for the Petroleum Trading Industry The Global Economy in the 1990s
presents, in one comprehensive volume, essential facts and analyses of all
aspects of an increasingly integrated global economy. Filled with hundreds of
lively graphs that reveal trends and relationships, hundreds of tables that
provide concrete numbers for individual research, and succinct short essays
that put each facet of economic activity in its global context, this invaluable
reference is derived and enhanced from over 20 official sources--including the
World Bank, International Monetary Fund, GATT, United Nations, the U.S. Federal
Reserve System, the U.S. Central Intelligence Agency, and the European
Community.
Intercultural Economic Analysis Rongxing Guo 2009-08-29 Since the end of the
Cold War, the study of intercultural relations has become one of the most
popular topics in the field of global politics and economics. This book
presents a methodological framework for the analysis of intercultural issues
frequently misinterpreted by existing theories. The book uses a challenge-andresponse theory of cultural development to examine the relationship between
different natural disasters and threats and the developments of ancient
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civilizations. The spatial interaction of ancient civilizations is assessed and
some theoretical patterns of intercultural influences are presented with a
focus on the Chinese, Egyptian, Indus, and Mesopotamian civilizations. Using
the development of China as a case study, and on the basis of a simplified
spatial model, the optimal spatial structure and size of culture areas are
mathematically solved, and the political economy implications to the
interactions between cultures differing in size are illustrated. The book also
examines various aspects of intercultural economic influences, such as those of
culture on international trade. The empirical results suggest that high-income
trade partners are less sensitive than low-income trade partners to the
measures of cultural dissimilarity which block international trade. The
existing literature relating to the determinants of economic growth treats
explanatory variables such as income inequality and cultural diversity
separately. This book investigates whether there are any conditions under which
income inequality and cultural diversity could encourage economic growth and
provides evidence from a broad panel of nations, which reveals that economic
growth is quite independent from the variables of inequality and cultural
(linguistic and religious) diversity. Finally, this book provides suggestions
for how cultural influences can benefit developing economies both large and
small.
Principles of Microeconomics 2e Steven A. Greenlaw 2017-09-15
The Students' Guide to Graduate Studies in the UK 1991 1990
International Economics Robert Carbaugh 2018-10-03 Discover the proven, marketleading book that is a favorite for its clear, concise treatment of
international trade and finance theory. Carbaugh's INTERNATIONAL ECONOMICS, 17E
uses a wealth of contemporary examples and practical applications to vividly
demonstrate the relevance of the theory to today's real economic issues and
global policy questions. The author presents both written and graphical
discussions, making the book highly understandable even for readers who have
little economics background. This edition reflects the latest theoretical
developments with a continued emphasis on current applications. This
distinctive approach has readers claiming, If it’s clear, concise, and
contemporary, it has to be Carbaugh. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
International Economics of Resource Efficiency Raimund Bleischwitz 2011-07-17
Human societies face a threatening future of resource scarcity and
environmental damages. This book addresses the challenge of turning these risks
into opportunities and policies. It is a collection of high level contributions
from experts of sustainable growth and sustainable resource management.
Focussing on economics, sustainability, technology and policy, the book
highlights system innovation, leapfrogging strategies of emerging economies,
possible rebound effects and international market development. It puts natural
resources centre stage and will make an important contribution to achieving the
goal of a 21st century Green Economy.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2020 United Nations 2020-01-16 This is
the United Nations definitive report on the state of the world economy,
providing global and regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. Produced by
the Department of Economic and Social Affairs, the five United Nations regional
commissions, the United Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with
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contributions from the UN World Tourism Organization and other
intergovernmental agencies.
International Political Economy J. Lawrence Broz 2017-06-01
University of Michigan Official Publication University of Michigan 1971 Each
number is the catalogue of a specific school or college of the University.
Global Economy (Preliminary Edition) George Sarraf 2012-06-15
Emerging Issues in the Global Economy Silvia Cristina Mărginean 2018-01-11 This
proceedings volume provides current research on emerging issues in business,
economics and finance in the global economy with particular emphasis on Eastern
Europe. Featuring selected papers from the 2017 International Economics
Conference in Sibiu (IECS) organized by the Lucian Blaga University of Sibiu,
Romania, the contributing chapters consider new business models, theories,
practices and instruments from advanced and emerging economies in the context
of recent global trends. After over 20 years of increasing openness and
liberation of the world economy, recent events in regions such as Europe, USA
and Asia have created challenges to the idea of globalization and integration.
There is a delay between the real-world economic changes and the reflection of
such changes in the economic research literature. The 2017 IECS conference and
the enclosed papers aim to fill this gap in the study of globalization,
covering diverse topics such as business administration, sustainability,
corporate social responsibility, finance, accounting, tourism and business
informatics.
Energy-Growth Nexus in an Era of Globalization Muhammad Shahbaz 2021-11-12
Energy Growth Nexus in an era of Globalization reviews current research and
practical policy considerations reflective of the ongoing transformation,
covering four broad globalization themes from existing research literature:
energy consumption, renewable energy consumption, financial markets and energy
markets. Within these themes, contributors evaluate transformations in the
energy-growth association relating to economic slowdowns, trade patterns,
impacts of globalization, cross-border technological spillovers, changes in the
risk profile of the countries, advent of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs),
changes in the pattern of cross-border labor force migration, and rising
environmental awareness, among many other considerations. Policymakers, energy
economists, and energy researchers in a range of connected disciplines will
find this to be a great resource on the energy growth sector. Addresses
globalization relating to energy consumption, environmental quality,
econometrics and energy markets Demonstrates how to design effective energy and
environmental policies in a rapidly globalizing world within a Sustainable
Development Goals (SDGs) framework Reviews open research questions relevant to
energy-growth nexus so policymakers can bring forth socioeconomic stability
Handbook of the Economics of International Migration Barry Chiswick 2014-11-05
The economic literature on international migration interests policymakers as
well as academics throughout the social sciences. These volumes, the first of a
new subseries in the Handbooks in Economics, describe and analyze scholarship
created since the inception of serious attention began in the late 1970s. This
literature appears in the general economics journals, in various field journals
in economics (especially, but not exclusively, those covering labor market and
human resource issues), in interdisciplinary immigration journals, and in
papers by economists published in journals associated with history, sociology,
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political science, demography, and linguistics, among others. Covers a range of
topics from labor market outcomes and fiscal consequences to the effects of
international migration on the level and distribution of income – and
everything in between. Encompasses a wide range of topics related to migration
and is multidisciplinary in some aspects, which is crucial on the topic of
migration Appeals to a large community of scholars interested in this topic and
for whom no overviews or summaries exist
The Travels of a T-Shirt in the Global Economy Pietra Rivoli 2005-04-01 Praise
for THE TRAVELS OF A T-SHIRT IN THE GLOBAL ECONOMY "Engrossing . . . (Rivoli)
goes wherever the T-shirt goes, and there are surprises around every corner . .
. full of memorable characters and vivid scenes." —Time "An engaging and
illuminating saga. . . . Rivoli follows her T-shirt along its route, but that
is like saying that Melville follows his whale. . . . Her nuanced and fairminded approach is all the more powerful for eschewing the pretense of
ideological absolutism, and her telescopic look through a single industry has
all the makings of an economics classic." —The New York Times "Rarely is a
business book so well written that one would gladly stay up all night to finish
it. Pietra Rivoli's The Travels of a T-Shirt in the Global Economy is just such
a page-turner." —CIO magazine "Succeeds admirably . . . T-shirts may not have
changed the world, but their story is a useful account of how free trade and
protectionism certainly have." —Financial Times "[A] fascinating exploration of
the history, economics, and politics of world trade . . . The Travels of a TShirt in the Global Economy is a thought-provoking yarn that exhibits the ugly,
the bad, and the good of globalization, and points to the unintended positive
consequences of the clash between proponents and opponents of free trade."
—Star-Telegram (Fort Worth) "Part travelogue, part history, and part economics,
The Travels of a T-Shirt in the Global Economy is ALL storytelling, and in the
grand style. A must-read." —Peter J. Dougherty, Senior Economics Editor,
Princeton University Press author of Who's Afraid of Adam Smith? "A readable
and evenhanded treatment of the complexities of free trade . . . As Rivoli
repeatedly makes clear, there is absolutely nothing free about free trade
except the slogan." —San Francisco Chronicle
The Value of Everything Mariana Mazzucato 2018-04-26 Who really creates wealth
in our world? And how do we decide the value of what they do? At the heart of
today's financial and economic crisis is a problem hiding in plain sight. In
modern capitalism, value-extraction - the siphoning off of profits, from
shareholders' dividends to bankers' bonuses - is rewarded more highly than
value-creation: the productive process that drives a healthy economy and
society. We misidentify takers as makers, and have lost sight of what value
really means. Once a central plank of economic thought, this concept of value what it is, why it matters to us - is simply no longer discussed. Yet, argues
Mariana Mazzucato in this penetrating and passionate new book, if we are to
reform capitalism - to radically transform an increasingly sick system rather
than continue feeding it - we urgently need to rethink where wealth comes from.
Who is creating it, who is extracting it, and who is destroying it? Answers to
these questions are key if we want to replace the current parasitic system with
a type of capitalism that is more sustainable, more symbiotic: that works for
us all. The Value of Everything will reignite a long-needed debate about the
kind of world we really want to live in.
Access to Medicine in the Global Economy Cynthia Ho 2011-04-05 Access to
medicine is a topic of widespread interest. However, some issues that impact
such access are presently inadequately understood. In particular, international
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laws require most nations to provide patents on drugs, resulting in premium
prices that limit access. In Access to Medicine in the Global Economy,
Professor Cynthia Ho explains such laws and their impact for a diverse group of
readers, from scholars and policy makers to students in a variety of
disciplines. This book explains and interprets important international
agreements, beginning with the landmark Agreement on Trade Related Aspects of
Intellectual Property (TRIPS), but also including more recent free trade
agreements and the pending Anti-Counterfeiting Trade Agreement (ACTA).
Professor Ho addresses controversial topics, such as when a nation can provide
a compulsory license, as well as whether a nation may suspend in-transit
generic goods. The book also discusses how patent-like rights (such as "data
exclusivity") prevent lower-cost generic medicines from entering into the
marketplace and provides strategies for minimizing the harm of such rights.
Clear explanations and diagrams, frequently asked questions, and case studies
make these topics accessible to any reader. The case studies also provide a
theory of patent perspectives that helps explain why access to medicine, though
a universal goal, remains elusive in practice. The book aims to provide an
important first step toward eventual workable solutions by promoting a better
understanding of existing and future laws that impact access to medicine.
Product Characteristics in International Economics Stephan Huber 2018-04-16
National economies are linked through flows of capital and goods. This book
addresses those linkages, analyzes their benefits for economic development, and
evaluates a country’s opportunities to reap the best possible rewards by
influencing the linkages. The book focuses on the role of product
characteristics in international economics and their impact on economic
development. After an introduction to the topic, it analyzes the influence of
product sophistication on growth, and offers alternative means of measuring
product characteristics. In turn, the book provides evidence for the impact of
foreign equity on the characteristics of the products that firms produce.
Moreover, it presents empirical findings that prove that the quality of a
country's legal and institutional framework is influenced by said country’s
predisposition to trade rule-of-law-intensive goods.
International Bibliography of Economics Lynne J. Brindley 1993 IBSS is the
essential tool for librarians, university departments, research institutions
and any public or private institution whose work requires access to up-to-date
and comprehensive knowledge of the social sciences.
Macroeconomics in the Global Economy Jeffrey Sachs 1993 Takes an open economy
approach to macroeconomics, and includes macro theory at work in Russia, Poland
and Bolivia.* a focus throughout the book on the global economy and the
international aspects of macroeconomics recognizes that all economies in the
world are linked through international markets for goods, services, and
capital. Open-economy models are used throughout the book. * the ways that
countries differ in their important macroeconomic institutions (such as in the
patterns of wage setting) are carefully examined, and then those institutional
differences are related to observed differences in macroeconomic performance. *
recent advances in macroeconomic theory are covered, particularly regarding the
role of expectations; the intertemporal choices of households, firms, and the
government; and the modern theory of economic policy, including the problems of
time consistency and international policy coordination. * boxed features
examine topics of interest including Social Security and Saving, The Central
Bank and Politics, Currency Convertibility, The Sacrifice Ratio and the Reagan
Disinflation, and Social Development and the Debt Crisis. * each chapter
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concludes with
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